
The International relations committee had a slow month.  The world pandemic has taken priority 
over everything else.  We are continuing to be in touch with Austria and Latvia who both are 
trying to get the approval of the BOT to translate our literature and make it GA approved 
literature.  Though Latvia’s agenda item was on the Seattle agenda, now that we have had the 
conference canceled we are looking to submit them both for San Diego in October. 
 
One other topic we were discussing with Argentina and  South Africa is the topic of having 
remote meetings on line due to the situation world wide.  I told them it was imperative to not use 
the world Gamblers anonymous to identify them.  I also suggested the phone meeting we have 
on Wednesdays and that it has be expanded to a daily meeting with a Spanish version kicking 
off in April. 
 
Hope all of us be safe and see everyone in San Diego. 
 
Ara H 
Irc Chair 


